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Oregon facilities will lose critical healthcare workers if compensation is not offered 

that is fair and appropriate for your working conditions. Many components contribute 

to your pay structure including high housing costs, hazard work conditions and 

demand for staff. Please share your testimony on why the State of Oregon should not 

interfere with businesses and how they compensate their employees!  


